April 1, 2009

David Kunkle

Chief of Police

Dallas Police Department
1400 S. Lamar

Dallas, Texas 75215

Re: Resignation
Dear Chief Kunkle:

I hereby tender my resignation from the Dallas Police Department effective
immediately.

It has been a privilege and honor to work for the Dallas Police Department and
serve the citizens of Dallas.

T R

Robert Powell, #8767




